
  
 

 

1st Sub HB 289 – Insurance Coverage for 

Emergency Medical Service Personnel (Rep. King)  

Anticipated Fiscal Impact for the State Health Plan: 

$2,784,881.40 for the 2022-23FY 

Summary 

The substitute bill contained a coordinating clause, but did not make any 

additional changes that would change the anticipated fiscal impact of the 

program.  As stated in PEHP's original analysis, the anticipated program costs 

are $2,784,881.40 for the 2022-23FY and are unaltered by this substitute bill.     

PEHP - no   

State Revenue - no  

Local Government - no  

Business / Individual - no 


